

Mr Theo Marinis Marinis Financial Group 67 Kensington Road NORWOOD SA 5067

2 1 MAY 2015

Dear Mr Marinis

Thank you for your correspondence of 20 April 2015 to the Assistant Treasurer raising concerns about possible changes to superannuation arising from the Government's current tax review process. The Assistant Treasurer has asked me to respond on his behalf. I apologise for the delay in responding to you.

The Government recognises the contribution self-funded retirees make to Australia and acknowledges the concerns you have raised. During the election campaign, it gave a commitment that it would not make any unexpected detrimental changes to superannuation. The Treasurer reiterated this commitment in his recent Budget speech.

The Assistant Treasurer appreciates the time you have taken to share your ideas. Community views are of critical importance to the Government in formulating its policies.

Once again, thank you for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely

lan Beckett Principal Adviser

hu Berliett

Personal and Retirement Income Division